
Global launch of World Population Prospects 2022, release of the 
latest China Population Prospects and symposium on low fertility  

(As of 4th July 2022) 

 

I. Background 

In June 2019, the China Population and Development Research Center (CPDRC), 
together with the Population Division of the United Nations Department of Economic and 
Social Affairs (UN DESA), held a press conference on occasion of the release of World 
Population Prospects (WPP) 2019. The event, which provided information to the general 
public on global demographic trends, was widely covered by the media and very well 
received. This year, World Population Prospects 2022 will be released at the United 
Nations in New York on 11 July at 12 noon (eastern daylight time). Building on last year’s 
successful cooperation, the CPDRC will convene an event, together with the Population 
Division, in the morning of 12 July (Beijing time) to release the WPP 2022 results for the 
Chinese public. On the same occasion, the CPDRC and UNFPA China will launch the 
results of China Population Prospects, the latest population projections for China. The 
event will be followed by a symposium on low fertility and policy responses.   

II. Event organization  

Organizer: CPDRC  

Co-organizers: UN DESA/Population Division and UNFPA China  
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VII. Agenda  

Time  Item  Moderator 




